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Remembering Ron "Ronnie" Overman

In loving memory of Ron “Ronnie” Overman, we are saddened to announce his
passing on June 11, 2020. Ron devotedly served on our Crisis House board as
Board President and member of the Board since 2012. He was a longtime
volunteer of 35 years and our annual Fish Camp organizer for underserved
children.
 
Ron was a kind and loving man with a great sense of humor and genuine
interest in the well being of others. Despite his recent health complications,
Ron continued to smile and faithfully offer a helping hand in supporting Crisis
House with providing COVID-19 safety and hygiene supplies.
 
Ron loved Crisis House and we were truly blessed to have him as part of our
Crisis House family.

We are grateful to Ron’s friends and family for sending donations and support
in his memory.

 
"Those who live no more, whom we loved, echo still within our thoughts, our

words, our hearts.”

(Photo Above: Ron Overman pictured with Crisis House Executive Director, Mary Case)

Crisis House Is Looking For A New HOME

https://www.camphopeamerica.org/
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/13FAXYGNFP635?ref_=wl_share
https://www.crisishouse.org/camp-hope-america-san-diego


Our organization is currently searching for an office building to purchase in the
East County San Diego area (including unincorporated East County) to
continue serving our community’s most vulnerable populations. We are
interested in a space matching these criteria:

Up to 5,000 square feet
15 to 20 parking space
Single-story preferred

If you have or know of a building to sell or donate in the East County please
call our Executive Director, Mary Case, at (619) 444-3132 or email
mcase@crisishouse.org. Our deadline for acquiring a property is September
30, 2020.

Please spread the word to your friends that might be able to help us!

Camp HOPE Summer Camp Experience

This month, Crisis House kids will experience life-
transformation and healing at Camp HOPE 2020!

Our mission is to give youth a brighter future by
creating pathways to hope and healing through a
week of camp, supported by year-round mentorship
activities.

Resilient and hopeful children today are critical for a
brighter future for all tomorrow. As children develop
towards becoming more optimistic about their future,
learn stronger problem-solving skills, and develop
meaningful life goals, this creates a future society of
emotionally healthy and confident citizens.

Check out this video of our Camp HOPE Programming!

If you would like to sponsor-a-child or get involved as a HOPE counselor,
HOPE mentor, or nurse with Camp HOPE, please click HERE or contact
Yolanda Ruiz at (619) 214-1161 or yolanda@crisishouse.org.

https://www.crisishouse.org/camp-hope-america-san-diego
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hKssyMO_FuU
https://www.crisishouse.org/donate
https://www.crisishouse.org/volunteer
mailto:yolanda@crisishouse.org?subject=Camp HOPE America - San Diego


Continued COVID relief efforts!

Families and individuals experiencing
homelessness and domestic violence
are among the most vulnerable
populations we serve affected by the
coronavirus crisis.

Most recently, the El Cajon Police
Department reported more than a
twelve percent (12.3%) increase in
domestic violence calls in March/April
during the COVID-19 Pandemic.

If you would like to donate supplies or
volunteer with helping us support those
who need it most, please click HERE!

Crisis House remains committed to serving those experiencing homelessness
and domestic violence abuse. We are open Monday through Friday from 9:00

am - 4:00 pm for client services.

Donate Now

STAY CONNECTED
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https://www.crisishouse.org/volunteer
https://www.crisishouse.com/donate
https://www.instagram.com/crisishouse_elcajon/
https://www.facebook.com/Crisis-House-Inc-879546628832790/timeline/?ref=page_internal
https://twitter.com/crisishouse?lang=en
http://youtube.com/channel/UC8nQyQaYvkteNOanoKaBuuQ
https://www.linkedin.com/in/mary-case-msw-19b60662/

